
Barrs Court Primary School 

   

           

             

         8th October 2024 

Dear parents and carers,  
 

For the final two weeks of this term, Red Area will begin a new enquiry ‘How does Barrs Court 

change?’.  We will be exploring the seasons with a focus on Autumn this term.  

As part of our learning, we will spend time outside, using our forest area and school grounds 

to go on an autumn walk as well as recording daily weather patterns.   

To ensure we can do this safely, we would like to invite you to send a pair of named wellies or 

old shoes into school in a carrier bag that can be kept on your child’s cloakroom peg.  Our 

plans to spend time outside will be flexible and weather dependent, so we would appreciate 

children having wellies in school for the duration of the final two weeks of this term – WB 

14.10.24 and WB 21.10.24.   

Below is a summary of our enquiry learning for your information. 

Thank you for your support and please get in touch if you have any questions,  

Miss Paine and Red Area team.  

 


